
As part of the Chicago International Livestock Show, the National Shorthorn Lassies were officially 
organized in 1956.

The National Shorthorn Lassie Queens represent the Shorthorn breed across the United States. 
Each year, the Shorthorn Foundation and the National Shorthorn Lassie Association provide funds 

during the queens’ reign to keep them financially supported so they can represent our breed 
throughout the country. This requires more than $15,000 annually.

In addition to promoting our breed and serving as spokespersons, the National Shorthorn Lassie 
Queens also devote their time providing educational opportunities such as Lassie 101 and Lassie 

Princess Hour to future generations of our breed. 

We are asking you to donate $56 (or more) in honor of all the Lassies since 1956 that have worked 
to promote the Shorthorn breed. Your gift provides young ladies from all backgrounds with 

scholarship support and the opportunity to represent the Shorthorn breed across the United States.

Become a Legacy 56 Member! Make a gift annually to support the Lassie Legacy.Become a Legacy 56 Member! Make a gift annually to support the Lassie Legacy.

Name:_______________________________________________  

Phone Number:____________________________

Address:______________________________________________________________________

Circle How You Will be Paying:	 Cash		  Check		 Online with Square

Circle The Payment Option: 	 One-Time	 Annually

QR Code


